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Summer 2023 Planning Form (May 2023 – August 2024)

You must be registered for the summer semester prior to submitting this form for consideration. 

Name: ___________________________________________________  

Student ID: _______________________________________________  

Enrollment and Application Information: 

 Your anticipated graduation date: _________________________________________________  

 Number of credits you are enrolled in the summer 2023 semester: _______________________  

 For summer 2023, you will live:  With parents ☐     On campus ☐ Off campus ☐

 Your Alverno College classification for summer 2023:  Undergraduate ☐  Graduate ☐

 (Graduate Programs Only): **Net summer loan amount requested: _______________________  

Signature: ____________________________________________Date: _____________________  

For Office Use Only      

STSC ___________________________________________ 
Summer Start date: ________________________________ Disb. Date: __________________________ 

SBC: ☐                         ATP: ☐                    Attendance Pattern Code: ☐                        Calc. Budget: ☐

Entrance Counseling________________                                     MPN________________  

Front Desk Use:  
Student SSN:__________________________  
Student DOB:_________________________ 
NSLDS Attached:_______________________ 

** Please note that the net summer loan amount is subject to a 1.059% origination fee per Department of Education 
regulations 

PLEASE NOTE:  If you receive Federal Direct Stafford Loans in summer, you will have less remaining loan 
available for the fall and/or spring semesters.  
If you are eligible for Federal Pell Grant for the summer, it will automatically be awarded to you. You 
may now receive Federal Pell Grant for up to 150% of the annual award amount. Therefore, Pell 
grant received in the summer no longer reduces the amount you can receive in Fall/Spring. However, 
if you still do not wish to receive Pell in the summer, please notify our office in writing. 


